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November 25, 2024 
 

Greetings, 
 

Chosen Hearts—a non-profit organization dedicated to providing a safe haven and life skills training 

for families in need, I’m reaching out to you as a neighbor with a shared interest in helping our 

community thrive. 

This year has been challenging for all of us, but as we approach the holiday season, we have a chance 

to make a meaningful impact on the lives of those who need it most. Imagine a holiday season 

without gifts, without celebration, without the joy of feeling seen and remembered. For many teens 

in our community, this is a reality. Chosen Hearts is working to change that. We're partnering with 

Toys for Tots to bring Christmas cheer to 78 families, including 138 youth. While Toys for Tots 

generously provides gifts for young children, there's a critical gap in support for 31 teenagers aged  

15-17. These teens deserve to experience the magic of the holidays too.  

 

This is where we need your help. We are asking for your support in providing gift cards to these teens, 

many of whom come from challenging financial circumstances. A simple $25 gift card can make all the 

difference, providing a tangible way for them to feel loved and included in the holiday spirit—

something many of them may not experience otherwise. 

We believe every child deserves the opportunity to lead a full, happy life, regardless of their economic 

situation. By supporting these teens, you’re not only providing them with a gift, but you’re also 

offering them exposure to opportunities that can positively influence their future. Whether it’s 

through life skills development, intellectual stimulation, or simply feeling respected and valued, your 

contribution can have a lasting impact on their growth and success. 

Give the gift of hope this Christmas. If you would like to partner with us this holiday season, please 

visit our website at www.chosen-hearts.com for more information. You can also contact us directly at 

info@chosen-hearts.com or call us to discuss how you can get involved and make a difference. 

We look forward to the possibility of partnering together to help make this Christmas brighter for 

these young people. 

Warm regards, 

  

http://www.chosen-hearts.com/

